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Comments: Please do not allow logging along the North Fork. These forested areas are critical to our climate, our

clean water, and the ecosystem as a whole.  Also, the 542 corridor is an extensive outdoor recreation area that

brings thousands of dollars to Whatcom County every year.  Those funds go to support our community.  There

are many areas not nearly so close to rivers and communities and not as important to the local economy.  Please

reconsider this plan and examine other areas that would have a less negative impact on so funding and

communities.


